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McDougall Insurance celebrates its 75th Anniversary –  
with a gift to the WDMH Foundation 

 
McDougall Insurance in Winchester is celebrating a big anniversary – 75 years serving the local 
community. On October 1st, they held a BBQ to celebrate and presented a cheque for $1,500 to the 
WDMH Foundation’s General Equipment Fund. 
 
“McDougall Insurance is thrilled to be able to support local organizations such as WDMH as part of our 
75th anniversary,” shared Branch Manager Shelley Sirois. 
 
“This is a welcome gift for our General Equipment Fund,” noted Foundation Managing Director Kristen 
Casselman. “Many people are surprised to learn that the provincial government does not fund the 
purchase of medical equipment. To help ensure that WDMH has the right tools to provide excellent 
health care for our patients, the Foundation works with donors who care about WDMH and who want to 
make an impact.” 
 
Thank you and Happy Anniversary! 
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Cutline:  At the presentation ceremony are (l-r): Manager Lisa Vetter, Branch Manager Shelley Sirois, and 
Caley Weese. 
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Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
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